

**St Mary Cray Primary Academy High Street** St Mary Cray Kent BR5 4AR

Tel: 01689 826081 admin@st-marycray.bromley.sch.uk www.st-marycray.bromley.sch.uk



fb.me/stmarycray primaryacademy



@stmarycraypa











Dear Parents/Carers.

## \*RESCHEDULED\* Year 5 Tate Modern Visit – Monday 17th July 2023

On Monday 17th July 2023, the children in Year 5 will be visiting the Tate Modern Art Gallery in central London to complement their learning on sculptures this half term in Art. The children will have free access to the general collection and will move around the gallery in small groups led by an adult.

## On the Dav

We will be getting the bus from Kent Road, stop SV, at approximately 9.00am so that we may catch the 9:45 train from St Mary Cray Station direct to London Blackfriars. Children will have plenty of time to explore the gallery and enjoy a leisurely walk along the Southbank before catching a return train from London Blackfriars to St Mary Cray at 13:46. We will communicate regularly with the school on the day to update you with any changes to our arrival time, however we should arrive in time for normal dismissal.

## What to bring:

<u>Please ensure you provide a packed lunch from home</u> (no glass bottles, sweets or fizzy drinks, please); we are unable to provide school packed lunches for this trip, as the kitchen staff will not have time to prepare the meals before we leave school.

Children should bring with them a water bottle in a bag that they will be happy to carry on their person all day, and will need to be dressed in full school uniform.

## Costs

There is no cost to this trip, however please ensure that you log onto ParentPay to register your consent for your child to attend this trip by 10<sup>th</sup> June, even if you have done so previously.

Thank you,

Miss Hillier



